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As a resident of hood river Oregon seeing land lost to development is evident. Big 

new developments are clearing away native plants, orchards and single residences 

for large expensive homes and big development projects. They take away the 

farmland, open spaces and community connection once existed. Developers in hood 

river want less restrictions in rezoning so they can earn off the small people raising 

families, working the fields and connecting to the land and the few wild animals that 

roam these parts. Keep the farm zoning and keep nature alive.  


